
PUBLIC COMMENT #1 

 

From: Dominic Chavez <chavezd086@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 4:56 PM 
To: Forlizzi, Denise M, SPO <DeniseM.Forlizzi@spo.nm.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rule Changes to 1.7.8 NMAC 

 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or 
opening attachments. 

Good Afternoon,   

I'm pleased to hear of proposed rule change to 1.7.8 NMAC . 

I understand that urine has been ( & will always be ) the the go to method of drug testing.  But with HHS 
& DOT approving oral fluid as an alternative method is going to be so much better. It will help out so 
many individuals that get Shy Badder , and can't go on demand. So in the case a Shy Bladder situation 
arises with a urine test,  the collector should be able to switch to an Oral Fluid test.  Instead of waiting 
for 3 hrs urging the individual to consume 40 ozs of water and try to force them to go. The oral fluid 
sample will save time away from work production & money. 

Thank You for your time  

Dominic Chavez 

Contact info : 

  

Chavezd086@gmail.com  
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